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To: Justice Committee
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Subject: Sept, Oct. Activity Report

Date: 0ót29,2010

Our Emergency Operation Plan was sent to the State for accreditation in September and

has been approved for the next two yearà. In addition we submitted our Tactical

Interoperability Plan also in September to the State for acceptance and have received

their approval. We sent a RFP out for the EOC upgrade that will be paid for with the

EOC Technology grant we were able to receive. We received 5 bids and awarded the bid

to Tandy Design of Mahomet (low bidder) in the amount of $111,555.66. Work will

start in November and should be completed in early December.

We have been meeting with the Regional Emergency Coordination Group to discuss the

structure of Emergency Management in the County and have presented a model that

would allow the jurisdictions to designate a liaison to EMA that would assist in the

planning exercising and response to incidents through out the County. This

comprehensive approach will strengthen theoverall EMA functionand create a j,lan that

will encompass all the jurisdictional resources.

We have not been advised the award amount of our Emergency Preparedness grant for

2010-2011 but hope to bring that grant to you for approval in November.

Bill Keller, Director
e-mail: bkeller(&co.champaipn.il.us


